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I have lived in Gladesville off Victoria Road for 15 years and often use Victoria road to get to work 
or the city, I can no longer use Victoria road to head towards the Rozelle interchange as the time it 
takes to get from Gladesville to Rozelle is in excess of 30 minutes. I need to travel less than 5km to 
get to this areas and it takes in excess of 20 minutes. The local streets of hunters hill and gladesville 
are being impacted with an increase of drivers in the backstreets. We need better solutions so 
Gladesville isn’t impacted by the tunnel and bottleneck. 


